
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

Thursday, November 3, 2022 

 

HOT LUNCH:   Classic Hamburger 

   

BIRTHDAYS:    No birthdays today 

 

 

1. The Gurrie Speech Team will meet today and Friday in Mr. Ingwersen’s room until 4PM. 

We’ll be talking about possible events, looking over some potential scripts, and playing a 

few improv games. You don’t have to attend both meetings, but if you’re interested in 

joining Speech Team, try to attend one – or see Mr. Ingwersen if you’re not able to attend 

Thursday or Friday – or if have any questions. 
 

2. Attention all yearbook members! There will be a meeting today in room 209B, Mrs. 

Neadly's room upstairs. We'll be working on the theme creation. Watch the Google 

classroom page for a task. New members are always welcome so please come and join 

us! 

 

3. Anderson Book Fair begins Monday in Library and will run until Next Friday the 11th. 

Encourage your parents to stop by during conferences and check it out. All students will 

have a chance to peruse and purchase during ELA classes next week! Check out our 

online Fair at abcfairs.com. See Mrs. Sutsser if you have any questions. Happy Reading! 

 

4. Attention Adventurers!!! 

 

8th Grade RPG Club will meet TODAY after school until 4pm in Room 122-D.   If you 

have any questions, please see Mr. Walsen, Mr. La Bud, or visit the Google Classroom 

page for more information. 

 

5. Diversity club and positive paws are meeting today after school until 4 pm. We will be 

working on thanksgiving activities and our hot chocolate event! See you today by room 

216 or Mrs. Burgers office.  


